Guardian Article Response

“Connell Mining Products LLC (“Connell Mining”) and its affiliates are firmly committed to being good and responsible corporate citizens both domestically in the United States and in every corner of the world we touch.   It is the policy of Connell Mining and its affiliates to comply with all applicable laws and regulations and maintain the highest level of professional and ethical standards in its business affairs.  Connell Mining and its affiliates condemn forced labor and treat any allegations of forced labor with the utmost seriousness.”

Sincerely,

Carlton Blake

Vice President

Connell Mining Products LLC
